## Harward, Sonya

Subject:

August Kentucky Legislative Ethics Reporter

From: Hendrix, Laura (Leg. Ethics)

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 5:30 PM

To: Hendrix, Laura (Leg. Ethics)

Subject: August Kentucky Legislative Ethics Reporter

## Good afternoon!

The August, 2022 edition of The Ethics Reporter is available for you to read at <a href="https://klec.ky.gov/About-KLEC/Newsletters/AugustNewsletter2022.pdf">https://klec.ky.gov/About-KLEC/Newsletters/AugustNewsletter2022.pdf</a>

**Thursday, September 15, 2022** is the next filing deadline for lobbyists' and employers' updated registration statements, covering the period of May 1 to August 31, 2022. Also, legislators and staff need to consider Commission guidance when sending out mailings close to elections.

In ethics news, our Cincinnati neighbors have new ethics provisions in place to address recent corruption issues, and a Florida lobbying group has a novel approach to entertaining legislators.

Our office is open if you have any questions or concerns regarding the application of the Legislative Ethics Code. You may also continue to contact us via email and phone for service.

Please note direct lines for staff- (502) 573-2910 for Laura Hendrix, Executive Director, (502) 573-2911 for Emily Dennis, Counsel, and (502) 564-9084 for Lori Smither, Staff Assistant. You may reach Donnita Crittenden, Executive Assistant at our main number, (502) 573-2863.

Thanks for reading the newsletter! Please continue to contact us with any legislative ethics-related questions or concerns, stay safe, and have a pleasant Labor Day weekend.

Laura H. Hendrix Executive Director Kentucky Legislative Ethics Commission 22 Mill Creek Park Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-9230 502-573-2910 (Phone) 502-573-2929 (Fax)